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Warm greetings to all those attending “The Eye Ball” hosted by the
Academy of Opthalmic Education.

| commend the Academy for its continued dedication to collaboration
between professions, and to building bridges amongst them through
education. | know that this evening’s fundraiser will help further your co-

operative efforts.

| would also like to extend my sincere thanks to the organizers. Your hard
work and dedication will support our doctors and researchers to improve
vision care in this province.

Please accept my best wishes for another enjoyable and successful

fundraiser.

| wish you all a memorable evening.

Sincerely,

b Matless

Deb Matthews
Minister
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